
Do you Suffer from Pain at 
the Site of a Previous 

Amputation? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are 18 years or older and suffer from chronic pain 
from an amputated finger or another part of your hand, 

you may be eligible to participate in a research study.  
A Department of Defense sponsored Regenerative 

Peripheral Nerve Interface (DoD RPNI) study is taking 
place at The Curtis National Hand Center.  

Ask your doctor/surgeon for more information or contact 
the study team at 410-554-2486 or 410-554-2687 or via 

QR code below. 


